
 

 

 

 

9/30/21 

 

Norman County East Families, 

Thank you so very much for your support of our masking requirement.  We went 
from 10 positives per week to 2 in a week!  That being said, we have a high number 
of cases in the county and continue to see community transmission. 

Our goal is the same as yours, we want our kids healthy and in school. Thanks to all 
of you, we have been able to show that masks are very helpful in slowing the spread 
and reducing the number of kids out of school for covid related isolation and 
quarantine.  

We will continue to monitor our local data to help us determine next steps. At this 
time, we will continue with our masking requirement through October 8th. We will 
review our data again next week to help us to make future decisions. 

Again, we can’t say thank you enough!  Your support of our school is nothing short 
of amazing and we are thankful for you all. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rob Nudell   Dustin Flaten   Tracy Johnson  
Superintendent  High School Principal  School Nurse 

 


